Open Doors

For Lanark Children & Youth

VIRTUAL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING FOR

OPEN DOORS FOR LANARK CHILDREN AND YOUTH
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23, 2021 - SPM

Please RSVP to Holly at admineopendoors.on.ca
by June 17, 2021

Details to join the AGM meeting will be emailed

to those who registered on June 18, 2021



